
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 24 March 2016 
 

Smoking Cessation Clinic 

We would like to remind residents that there will not be a smoking cessation 

clinic this Monday due to the bank holiday.  The clinic will resume on Monday 

4 April. 

 

Easter egg hunt 

We would like to remind residents that there will be a Children’s Easter Egg 

Hunt on Sunday 27 March from 12:00 midday - starting in the Community Hall.  

Refreshments will be provided in the Community Hall. 

 

Edible Golden Lane 

The Golden Lane Estate gardening group would like to express their thanks for 

everyone who contributed to the Tesco “Bags of help” initiative as the group 

have received a grant of £10,000 as a result.  The money is being used to 

refurbish the allotment area and works have already commenced.  

 

Estate Office opening hours for the Easter period 

The estate office will be closed on Good Friday through to 8am on Tuesday 

March 29.  

 

 

Damaged barrier on Fann Street car park exit ramp - The highways department 

are aware of the damage and will be obtaining a quote shortly for the repairs 

work.

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


